
January 29, 2025

Sign in Solidarity with Local 8 Human Services
Members & Starbucks Workers

Our Union represents over a thousand human & homeless services workers across the
state. As local and state budgets face millions in cuts, we must stand together to protect
our livelihoods. 

We need to take this fight to the state – sign this letter to Governor Ferguson in support of
funding for essential service workers.

Thank you to our friends at the Seattle/King County Coalition on Homelessness for sharing
this advocacy opportunity and the Washington Anti-Poverty Advocates Group for drafting
the letter. Please sign on by January 30th. 

No Contract, No Coffee!

We’ve been watching the historical battle for a union at corporate conglomerate Starbucks
unfold over the past several years. OPEIU Local 8 stands in solidarity with Starbucks
Worker’s United and their fight to improve working conditions. 

Sign on to pledge your solidarity with Starbucks Workers United and show big
corporations that we say NO to union busting

For questions or concerns, contact Phoebe Feldsher at
phoebe@opeiu8.org.
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